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September 18, 2024

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Board of Directors meeting that was scheduled for September 19, 2024, has been cancelled.

The Aquilla Water Supply District is an equal opportunity employer and provider.
To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence
Avenue, S.W. Washington, DC 20250-9410, or call (800) 795-3272 (voice), or (202)720-6382, (TDD)
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